July 29, 2025

Dear Members,

Our WGM, Sister Donna McGee and Brother Steve Haddock are making plans for our 125" Grand
Chapter Session. | know you will want your chapter represented.

Please submit for display: .
One Chapter history less than 200-225 words with favorite projects and charities listed.
Newspaper articles may be submitted.

PGMS and PGPS are asked to bring jewelry used during their terms as well as a photo age 2-7 for show
and tell

Glassware memorabilia, plate, vases will be accepted but will not be duplicated as space is limited
Please let me know by September 6, 2025 your chapter’s plan for participation. Label all items.

Also, volunteers are welcome for set up etc.

Bettye E. Moore P.M.
716 Ferry Street N.E.
Decatur, Alabama 35601

256-353-8408, 256 606-5125




